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February 13, 2025 
 

TO: All Branches  
 For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 
 
FROM: Glenn Hodge, Command Treasurer and Emily Yuan, CPA, Command Controller  
 
SUBJECT: Reminder: GST Holiday Relief Ending February 15, 2025  
 
Memo 13.25 
   
 
Dear Comrades, 
 
This is a friendly reminder regarding Memo# 72.24 about the Federal Government’s temporary 
GST holiday relief on qualifying goods. Please note that this relief will end on February 15, 
2025. 
 
Effective February 16, 2025, the GST rate will revert to 5%. Branches are reminded to resume 
normally GST charges and tracking as of this date. It is important to ensure compliance by 
remitting and reporting GST correctly and maintaining accurate records. 
 
For any questions or clarifications on this matter, please contact CRA Business Inquiry Line at 1-
800-959-5525. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Glenn Hodge and Emily Yuan 
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